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Olivia Dias

From: Jeremy Grenz <JGrenz@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:33 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: RE: Coburn apartment 

Olivia, 

 

Please consider this email a 30 day extension to the 120-day rule. 

 

Jeremy 

 

From: Olivia Dias <ODias@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 11:05 AM 

To: Jeremy Grenz <JGrenz@mtengineering.net> 

Subject: Coburn apartment  

 

Jeremy  

 

Due to your request for public works to revise conditions, please provide a 30 day extension to the 120 days.  

 

Olivia Dias (she/her) 

Current Planning Manager 
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